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April 17, 2020 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

It is with great pleasure that I write this recommendation letter for Corey Dunlap. I have been Corey’s 

immediate supervisor since November of last year. 

 

Corey has been an absolute and positive person to work with. He is very pleasant and courteous to our 

customers. Corey demonstrates the characteristics and qualities that you look for in an employee. He is 

very punctual and always finishes his tasks without constant supervision. He has shown excellence in his 

work and customer service skills. 

 

Corey has become a part of our Mcps family in Coronado and he will be greatly missed as he follows his 

aspirations. If you have any other questions, I can be reached at paens3@aol.com or   

w: (619)435-5280 c:(619) 251-4979 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Steven Paen   

Scheduling/Hiring Manager 


